
GRAD PHOTOS 
at our dedicated studio

No in-school grad photos this year! WE HAVE YOU COVERED!

Lasting Images is proud to be the only dedicated local studio which is on the DSBN’s approved photographers list.

Celebrate your Graduation with us at our Studio in St.Catharines
36 Wright St Unit # 19

Book your appointment today at LastingImages.ca

WHAT YOU SHOULD KNOW

- Lasting Images is following all safety protocals set by Public Health.
- Appointments are 20 minutes apart this ensures that there is no contact with others
- Please arrive to your session by yourself to avoid crowding
- Masks must be worn when entering the building
- Wash station is located in the front foyer
- Gowns are provided and used once every 2 hours.
- Gowns are sprayed down with our mist gun and placed to the side
- All our photographers will be wearing Personal Protective Equipment

All care is taken to keep our employees and yourself protected!

OUR STUDIO AND PHOTO SESSION

- All photos will be taken at the St.Catharines Studio
- Each graduate will receive 8 proofs
- Proofs will be available the day after your appointment
- an online code will be given to you at your session
- after booking your appointment, a detailed email will be sent out with our protocols 
  along with what to wear and what to bring with you

If you have any questions please feel free to email us at info@LastingImages.ca

in ST.Catharines
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